
Coaldale Prairie Winds Secondary
Wild Winter Showdown 2024
December 12th, 13th& 14th

Varsity Girls and Boys Basketball Coaches

You are invited to compete in the 2024 Wild Winter Showdown. The
2024 Showdown will be held Thursday, Friday & Saturday, December
12th 13th& 14th, and will feature 8 girls and 8 Boys teams. We believe
this will be an excellent tournament and look forward to your team’s
participation.

Tournament Details
- each team guaranteed 3 games
- $425.00 / team entry fee
- Player of the game awards
- Tournament All-star Awards
- Southern Alberta Basketball Officials Association officiating
-Team awards for 1st, 2nd, 3rd, & Consolation
- T-shirts for tournament champions

If you wish to accept the invitation to participate in the 2024
Showdown email nicole.hanna@pallisersd.ab.ca . Please specify if you
wish to enter a girls team, boys team or both teams.

Sincerely, Nicole Hanna
Senior Girls Basketball Coach


